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SPRING BOOK FAIR MARCH 18TH –21ST IN LIBRARY 
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Principal’s Message 

 

Spring is around the corner and with that the end of what we have to admit has been a mild winter of 
weather. March is always a transition month as we move towards spring weather and this year is sure to 
be no different. 
 
One initiative we are excited to share is our Caught being Courageous campaign where students engag-
ing in positive acts are acknowledged based on our Circle of Courage model. This model is part of our 
citizenship goal for all students and is supported daily in our classrooms where teachers encourage the 
four pillars of the model; Generosity, Belonging, Independence and Mastery. When students are ob-
served demonstrating evidence of these pillars they are given a CbC ticket which is then displayed on the 
bulletin board outside the office. We look forward to filling this board and the school-wide celebration 
that will come once that has occurred!  
 
This month our students continue to enjoy our unlimited and free use of the NRRC Are next door. We 
can never say enough times how thankful we are to the Board of NRRC to continuing to allow us this 
access. As we headed into our skating schedule this year our Red Wing SCC has graciously donated new 
“skate trainers” to the arena. Our younger students without a lot of skating experience enjoy the oppor-
tunity to learn this new (and difficult!) skill with the aid of the trainers. We extend thank you to this 
group for having done that as well. 
 
March will also see our students in Grade 5-8 travel to Wapiti Ski Valley on March 6th for their annual 
ski trip. While some money is asked from students to participate the trip is heavily subsidized by our an-
nual Walkathon, allowing us to travel in style by taking highway coach buses for the trip!  
 
The Kindergarten-Gr. 4 classes will also get a special winter excursion on March 12th as they will visit 
the Aerials Gymnastics Center for a session with a trained instructor in that fantastic facility. Information 
on this trip will be coming home to parents early next week (week of March 4th).  
 
Later this month we look forward to seeing all of our families in the building for our Term 2 Progress 
Conferences on March 21st from 3:30-8:30pm. Online signups for conferences will be shared soon in 
preparation for that evening. Please keep an eye on your Edsby notifications for that signup. 
 
G. McGregor 



 SLC  
 Spirit Day - March 15 Wear Green for St Paddy's Day 
Booster Juice Sale - Fundraiser for the SPCA Forms go home on March 1st  
orders due March 8 and delivered on March 13 at lunch. 
 



    LIBRARY NEWS 
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ORDERS DUE MARCH 21ST 
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ONLY A FEW MONTHS LEFT OF SCHOOL IF YOU HAVE NOT PAID YOUR 
CHILDS STUDENT ACTIVITY FEES THEY ARE DUE 
KINDERGARTEN $15.00 
GRADE 1 –8 $30.00 
FEES CAN BE PAID TO SCHOOL CASH ONLINE OR AT THE OFFICE CASH 
OR CHEQUE. THESE FEES HELP  WITH EXTRA CURRICULAR  
ACTIVITIES AND SUPPLIES FOR THE SCHOOL. 



OFFICE HOURS 8:30 –3:30PM DAILY  
IF YOU CALL OUTSIDE OF THESE HOURS PLEASE LEAVE A 
MESSAGE AND WE WILL RETURN YOUR CALL AS SOON AS 
POSSIBLE. 
 
WHEN MAKING ARRANGEMENTS FOR YOUR 
CHILDS PICK UP AT THE END OF THE DAY 
PLEASE ENSURE THAT IT IS DONE BEFORE 
2:30 PM . 
THANK YOU 




